
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

February 28, 2013 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 
Dennis E. Rorie, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 13-027: Approximately 1.1 acres located at the north 

corner of the intersection of East Tremont 

Avenue and Euclid Avenue. 

(revised 2/22, 2013) 

 

 

CDOT has previously commented on the subject petition in our memorandum dated January 25, 

2013. 

 

CDOT requests the following changes to the rezoning plan: 

 

1. Show the proposed on-street parking along Euclid Avenue starting 20 feet from the radius of 

the proposed Type II modified driveway.  

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

F. Obregon 

 

cc: S. Correll 

Rezoning File 


